
 

 

 

 

Thank you for choosing Remedy Drug as an option for your Covid vaccination.  Here is the latest 

as of May 11th: 

Children 12 years of age and older have now been approved to receive the Pfizer Covid Vaccine. 

There are appointments for both the Johnson & Johnson vaccine and the Pfizer vaccine 

available on our website remedydrugrx.com.  

Please bring a photo ID & your red, white, and blue Medicare card or insurance card if you are 

insured.  There is a consent to fill out - which you can do upon arrival, or by printing off our 

website.  Children 17 and under do not need a photo ID, but will need a consent signed by a 

parent or guardian. 

If you or someone you know has questions about these vaccines, please feel free to speak to us 

by phone, email, or drop in the store.  We are happy to discuss any concerns or questions. 

 

 

  

 


